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Guardian or Teacher,

We’re looking forward to having your student with us at this year’s Washington State Science and Engineering Fair (WSSEF). It’s an accomplishment for which your student should be recognized and congratulated. 

We’ve found through experience that the best way to get local news media or school districts to cover a student’s achievements is for a parent or teacher to contact the local media directly.

To help you get information to newspapers, newsletters, broadcast outlets and other media, we’ve included a sample press release on the reverse side of this letter. Simply fill in the blanks with your student’s information and send it to the editor of your local paper or other media source. And because a picture really is worth a thousand words, if you have a photo of your student and her/his project, send it with the WSSEF logo. 

There are many ways you can celebrate the effort your student has made: a short news article in your local paper, radio or television station, PTSA or school newsletter, school district publication, church or scouting bulletin or family letter – all can bring attention to your student’s accomplishments and inspire other families to learn more about WSSEF. 

If you prefer to email the news item to your local media, you’ll find an electronic version on our website www.wssef.org. Feel free to change the suggested wording of the press release to personalize it for your student. Photos from the fair are also available on the website. 

We do ask that you include the WSSEF website (www.wssef.org) in your press release, and we’d greatly appreciate it if you would send a link or a copy of the final article, to publicity@wssef.org.

WSSEF is an all-volunteer non-profit organization. It could not happen without the support of the many volunteers who help each year. The Fair also depends on the generous donations and backing of many sponsors. While you’re at the Fair, please take a moment to thank the volunteers and to let our sponsors know you appreciate their support of WSSEF.

We wish your student well and we look forward to seeing 
your student and you at the Fair!






This letter confirms that no portion of funds are used for lobbying and that as a 501(c)3 non-profit your donation is tax deductible to the extent allowable by law. 
                           "Celebrating 62 Years of Encouraging Young Scientists and Engineers (1957 – 2019)"
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